
AP Calc BC Update Wednesday March 18th 

I hope to receive some instructions today about what distance learning will look like through the month 

of April.  School is now closed through April 30th.  That is a loss of 6 weeks.  I can add 4 weeks to my 

previous schedule, putting the final exam during the week of May 26th.  That would create the need to 

do two weeks of work over the next 6 weeks to stay on pace.  So, I am going to wait until next Monday 

to try and create some sort of work schedule that will prepare you for the final exam. 

Preparing for the AP exam is a little different.  College board plans have an updated message on Friday.  

Beginning next Monday, I may be utilizing the materials that they have available through the AP 

Classroom.  They are talking about developing a test you can take at home.  I think it is safe to say that a 

May 5th exam is no longer an option.  So, relax, we have some time.  If you have completed the motion 

classwork and attempted the homework, then you are on track, even ahead of where you need to be. 

Before diving into BC topic FRQ’s, I think it would be good idea to do the BC specific multiple choice 

problems that I have posted on the review page.  The answers are included at the end of each packet.  

You will find that you have forgotten some of the Taylor and Maclaurin stuff, and a lot of the first 

semester BC topics, so doing these multiple choice problems will give you a chance to review your notes 

on this material. 

You will find three files below the “Chapter 10 Homework” broken up by unit as “Old Multiple Choice BC 

Topics”.  To be on track, you should try to finish these by Monday or next Wednesday at the latest. 

Mr. Tupaj 

 

 


